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Comments: I am a Victor, Idaho resident and I strongly oppose the expansion of Grand Targhee. Please consider

the public lands and wildlife habitat you are destroying by approving this project and allowing it to go forward. I do

not understand how you can ask recreationalists to "leave no trace", and then destroy large swaths of natural

habitat in the name of private profits. Basically if an organization has enough money, they can do what they

want? Teton Valley is a beautiful and wonderful place because of the national forest, wilderness, wildlife, natural

beauty and recreational opportunities that surround us. We do not need and we do not want bigger

developments, more private resort land, and more destruction of the place where we live. I recreate in Teton

Canyon multiple times per week year round and I am asking you please, don't allow this greedy expansion of

corporate interests to continue encroaching on and taking away from our home. Don't allow hundreds of acres of

wildlife habitat to be destroyed and the animals to be driven from their homes and killed. Your slogan says

"Caring for the Land and Serving People." Is that true or not? Are you caring for the land, or are you aiding the

wealthy few who want to put more money in their own pockets and go snowcat skiing - at the expense of the

land, and people who enjoy it in its natural state? Please take a stand and protect the wild places that we love, on

behalf of all hikers, runners, skiers, hunters, climbers, explorers, adventurers, and year round residents of Teton

Valley. Thank you.


